Firm selects Employee of the
Month for December 2019

Kat Mach

Kat Mach, Legal Assistant, is Phillips Murrah’s Employee of
the Month for December 2019.

“I find that a little bit of kindness and respect will get you
so much further in the world,” Kat said. “It is really nice to
have that noticed. Hopefully, we can start a movement in the
world starting with just our Firm.”

The Employee of the Month is selected anonymously by Phillips
Murrah staff on merits of teamwork and overall contributions
to the Firm.

“Kat is smart, willing to help and has a great attitude,”
Director Dawn M. Rahme said. “She keeps things running
smoothly, and we are lucky to have her as part of our team!”

The Firm recently began making a donation to the winner’s
charity of choice, and Kat chose METAvivor.

To learn more about METAvivor, click here.
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Phillips Murrah has been recognized as an 0Oklahoma
Top Work Place by The Oklahoman/Energage five years
in a row. Our Firm strives to recognize and reward
our employees for excellence.
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